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Have your say about a new park in Spring Farm 
 
Spring Farm locals are invited to share their views and ideas about a new park to be built 
on Bandara Circuit, Spring Farm.   
 
Camden Council is seeking public feedback to help us meet the needs of the growing 
Spring Farm community.  
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said community consultation is an integral part of 
the planning process and local residents are encouraged to get involved and share their 
ideas to help Council shape its design for the new park. 
 
“Survey results will be used to develop a draft design for the park and all feedback Council 
receives will be taken into consideration to develop, plan and design the new park.” 
 
“Our local Spring Farm community will play an integral role in shaping the aesthetic 
features of the park.”  
 
“It’s easy to participate by going online and completing a short survey and we encourage 
everyone to take a look and have their say. Your ideas matter, so please have a say,” Cr 
Symkowiak said. 
 
You’re invited to have your say before Sunday 12 February 2017.  
 
Complete a quick online survey on Council’s website Camden.nsw.gov.au or email the 
team at mail@camden.nsw.gov.au 
 
For more information visit the ‘Your Parks Your Voice’ page on Council’s website. 
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